
 
 

SEX EDUCATION & YOUR RIGHTS AS PARENTS 
 

The 2016 California Healthy Youth Act (AB 329) passed a new Sex Education 
Curriculum. Public schools are not being transparent about the scope and 

graphic nature of instructional materials. 
This presentation will cast light on what the law says, reveal sample sex-ed 

curriculums, discuss alternatives, and your rights as parents.  
 

 
What can we do to protect 

our children? 
 

Child care will be provided. 
Please Register. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Gregory the Great Church 
11451 Blue Cypress Drive 

San Diego, CA  92131   
 

 
 
 

 

PROTECT  
OUR KIDS 

Friday, January 17 

6:30 P.M. 8:30 P.M. 

Event is FREE, but please REGISTER with name, number of people attending 

& parish if any, to respect4lifesg@yahoo.com 
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